
Maureen: 
 
The Planning Division has no objections to this one-time special event (with liquor) at Superstition 
Harley-Davidson.  Please advise applicants to coordinate with the Police Department on proper access, 
traffic control and security.  All event day signage should be placed on private property, not in the right-
of-way or sidewalk, or in such a manner as to obstruct vehicular or pedestrian access and visibility.  All 
signage to be removed immediately following the event.  Thanks. 
 

Rudy Esquivias 
Planning Manager/Zoning Administrator 

City of Apache Junction 

300 E. Superstition Blvd. 

Apache Junction, AZ 85119 

480-474-2645 

resquivias@ajcity.net 

 
(Development Services Department office hours:  Monday through Thursday from 

7:00am to 6:00pm, closed Fridays and Holidays.) 

 

mailto:resquivias@ajcity.net

